
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/11/2011 5:13:48 PM

'steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov' (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov)
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: SM DR Response - ED 004-01 

Steve,

I wanted to acknowledge that we still owe you an accounting of the operational costs PG&E incurred to 
implement the corrections described in the DR response below. The last charges should be on 
February invoices, so I planned to send that response to you in March. Please let me know if that is 
okay. Thanks.

Redacted

From7|Redacted_______
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 5:08 PM 
To: 'aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov'
Cc: Dietz, Sidney; Meadows, James L; 'steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Subject: SM DR Response - ED_004-01

Aloke,

On Sid’s behalf, I am forwarding PG&E’s response to Data Request ED_004-01. Please let me know if 
you have any questions.

Redacted
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